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Rivanna River Basin Commission (RRBC)

Board Meeting

August 11th, 2020
10:30am – 12:00 pm
TJPDC Microsoft Teams Call
Minutes
________________________________________________________________________________
Attendees: 
Ann Mallek, Board of Supervisors, RRBC Chair
Bea LaPisto Kirtley, Board of Supervisors
Heather Hill, City Councilor
Tony O’brien, Board of Supervisors
Marvin Moss, Appointed Citizen
Dale Herring, Board of Supervisors
Bill Martin, Board of Supervisors
Lonnie Murray, Treasurer
Chip Boyles, Executive Director, TJPDC
Dominique Lavorata, Planner & Legislative Aide, TJPDC
Sandy Shackelford, Director of Planning and Transportation, TJPDC 

Introductions
Bea LaPisto Kirtley. Heather Hill, and Dale Herring introduced themselves as new members during member introductions. 
RRBC 2020 Annual Conference Update

Lonnie Murray and Ann Mallek discussed finding the primary panelists for the September conference. Dominque will prepare an agenda once given a general outline. Floating activities on the Rivanna River afterwards are TBD due to pandemic restrictions. However, there is the option to individually rent a boat for free. 

TJPDC Updates
Sandy Shackleford discussed the Rivanna River Corridor Study that is currently in the process of identifying a proper steering committee. The RRBC Board was sent the preliminary list of names for review. Members gave their contributions to the list of people, businesses, and organizations. Once homeowners are also identified, they can be added to that list. Sandy Shackleford and Chip Boyles explained that identifying landowners is the next step in the process for the plan. The PDC had been previously focused on the urban sections of the Rivanna River. Financial contributions from previous years will allow the PDC to thoroughly conduct its research on the rural portions of the river. 

Dominique Lavorata gave an overview of the Chesapeake Bay Watershed Implementation Plan goals for 2025, as well as the current state of the PDC’s contract. The Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) renewed its contract in October of 2019, and it is due for review and submission in December of 2020. An overview of the Scope & Schedule and Best Management Practices (BMPs) trainings from DEQ were presented via chart and brochure. The RRBC will continue to be a steering committee to the WIP program, which would provide technical and research assistance to the TJPDC. 
Dominique also joined the Rivanna Stormwater Education Partnership (RSEP), as they work on the #LoveYourWatershed (LYW) social media campaign that aims to create a greater awareness of community sources of watershed litter. Several RRBC Board members requested #LYW stickers to distribute. The RSEP is also working with Three Notch’d Brewing Company to create a watershed themed beer for even greater outreach. Regarding social media, UVA interns and Dominique have created several community Water Quality Guide Booklets for online and in person use. Additionally, the updated RRBC Historical Timeline are on the Facebook page and website.

Other Business 

The RRBC website has been updated by TJPDC staff with pictures, infographics, and a more interactive design. There was an open discussion between members and the staff regarding BMP Training the subsequent benefits to pollution levels in the watershed and Bay. A discussion of conference scheduling and video chatting methods going forward concluded the meeting. 
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